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DE COMUNICACOES

MALTA COMMUNICATIONS AUTHORITY

MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING

BETWEEN
THE AUTORIDADE NACIONAL DE COMUNICAGOES (ANACOM)

AND

THE MALTA COMMUNICATIONS AUTHORITY (MCA)

ON ENHANCING COOPERATION AND EXCHANGE OF INFORMATION IN
ELECTRONIC COMMUNICATIONS, POSTAL SERVICES, AND OTHER
REGULATED SECTORS

MALTA, NOVEMBER 2023



The Autoridade Nacional de Comunicagdes {(Portugal), hereinafter referred to as
ANACOM, duly represented by Mr Jodo Cadete de Matos, Chairman,

And

The Malta Communications Authority (Malta), hereinafter referred to as MCA, duly
represented by Mr Jesmond Bugeja, Chief Executive Officer,

hereinafter collectively referred to as “the Participants”, and individually as the “Participant”.

Whereas the Participants:

recognise the fundamental role that efficient communications play in the economic and
social development and well-being of populations;

acknowledge the good relationship between the Participants and their mutual interest
in strengthening cooperative relationship in the fields of electronic communications
and postal services and in other regulated sectors falling within the remit of both
Participants;

consider the relevant roles that the Participants assume in promoting the sectors’
development;

recognise the value of a memorandum of understanding as an instrument for pursuing
specific actions, creating an institutional framework of a lasting nature;

acknowledging that cooperation through exchange of information, ideas, personnel,
skills, and experiences in the areas of mutual interest, will benefit both Participants,

HEREBY CONFIRM their understanding and intentions as follows:



















